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everychild. onevoice.
August 20, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

Enclosed please find a copy of the most recent IRS letter verifying the status of PTA
Colorado Congress as a 501(c) 3 tax exempt organization. All subordinates included in
our Group Exemption Number are also exempt organizations under section 501(c) 3 of
the Internal Revenue Code.

This letter is to certify that the following PTA/PTSA local unit is a subordinate unit under
PTA Colorado Congress, GEN 0965:

PTA Colorado Congress
Golden High School PTSA EIN:  #84-1207968

701 24th Street
Golden, CO 80401

Sincerely,
Michelle Winzent

President
Colorado PTA

7859 West 38th Avenue ¢ Wheat Ridge, CO 80033 « (303) 420-7820 « (888) 225-8234
Fax: (303) 420-7703 « email: office@copta.org ¢ website: www.copta.org
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THE COLORADO CONGRESS OF PARENTS
TEACHERS AND STUDENTS

PTA-COD

7859 W 38TH AVE

WHEAT RIDGE CO B80033-6109

Emplover Identification Number:
Group Exemption Number: 09656
Person to Contact: Mr. Schatz
Toll Free Telephone Number: 1-877-829-5500

Dear Taxpaver:

This is in response to your Mavy 15, 2014, request for information
about vour tax-exempt status.

Our records indicate that vou were issued a determination letter in
November 1946, and that wvou are currently exempt under section
501(c}Y(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.

Based on the information supplied, we recognized the subordinates
named on the 1list vou submitted as exempt from Federal income tax
under section b01{(c)(3) of the Code.

Donors may deduct contributions to vou as provided in section 170 of
the Code. Bequests, legacies, devises, transfers, or gifts to vou or
for vour use are deductible for Federal estate and gift tax purposes
if they meet the applicable provisions of sections 2055k, 2106 and
2b22 of the Code.

If vou have any questions, please call us at the telephone number
shown in the heading of this letter.

Sincerely vours,
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Tamera Ripperda
Director, Exempt Organizations



